
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
HAMMONASSET BEACH 
STATE PARK
CULVERT WORK WILL CLOSE MAIN 
PARK ENTRANCE ROAD FOR THE 
WEEK OF MAY 5TH – MAY 9TH, 2025

INFORMATION REGARDING CONSTRUCTION 
PLAN AND DETOUR ROUTE FOR VEHICLE AND 
PEDESTRIAN TRAVEL
Construction work will be completed by a DEEP sub-contractor (Precision Trenchless, LLC) 
and is expected to take approximately 3 – 5 days to complete between Monday, May 5th 
and Friday, May 9th. The main entrance/exit road will be closed to traffic between the 
ticket booth and the rotary during this time. The project will consist of lining a 60” culvert 
pipe to help reinforce the culvert to prepare for a future paving project. The project has 
received permitting that will allow for de-watering activities on both sides of the road to 
complete this work and therefore will require a road closure during this time.

Beginning Monday, May 5 at 7:00 a.m., the flow of visitor traffic entering and exiting 
the park will be re-routed through the campground entrance. Additional information 
and a map showing the detour route is available by visiting ctparks.com, and searching 
Hammonasset Beach State Park.

We appreciate your 
patience as we work to 
improve the infrastructure 
within Hammonasset 
Beach State Park. To see 
all the projects currently 
underway, please visit 
portal.ct.gov/DEEP-Restore


